
May, 2023 NEWSLETTER

Our regular monthly meeting for May is on 
Tuesday the 2nd at 7 P.M.  This meeting is 
important as we will hold final nominations 
for 2023-2024 Post officers, followed by 
elections.

Our last meeting drew enough members for 
a quorum and we held first
nominations for next years officers. The 
May meeting will largely determine our 
future as viable Post. As you all know, if 
there are no officers there cannot be a post.

Our last meeting brought a visitor, Fred 
Wheetley, AMVETS Riders Chapter 1988 
President. They have plans to hold an 
escort of Middle Eastern Conflicts Wall and 
Michigan Vietnam Wall from Newaygo 
VFW/AMVETS  to downtown Baldwin.  
Details can be found in the canteen and 
also at http://www.amvets4250.org/dual-
escort/   We will be needing some help with 
this event. 

As stated they will begin staging at 9 A.M. 
We would like to provide some sort of food 
offering, which we will discuss in our 
Monthly May meeting.

Last but not least,  AMVETS will be hosting 
the Steak Fry  this month. Help is always 
needed, so if you can we would appreciate 
it.

Have a great month!

Dan Boutell
Commander, AMVETS Post 4250
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